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Kyle Luedtke 
Superintendent 

●​ New Teacher Orientation is August 20 and 21. All Staff In-service Days are 
August 25-28. Open House will be on Wednesday from 4 pm to 7 pm with 6th 
grade Orientation at 6 pm and 9th grade Orientation at 7 pm.  

●​ I attended the WASDA Legal Conference July 30,31 and August 1. One of the 
main focuses was to be ready for potential changes in federal and state laws in 
regards to labor, Title IX, and Title funding. 

●​ Our Safety Flip Charts have been printed. Our Safety Committee had 
developed the various pages to help guide our staff through different 
situations. The Safety plan will be reviewed with our staff at the upcoming fall 
in-service days.  

Erin Hansford 
Elementary 
Principal 

●​ 4K-8th grade staff teaching reading and math participated in a full onboarding 
training for AimsWebPLUS Benchmark Screeners. A representative from 
aimsWeb will be joining us on the 28th to introduce their diagnostic 
assessments, intervention and progress monitoring tools. 

●​ RTI letters, Title I and ACT 20 Reading Plans are being prepared for Open 
House so we can be very efficient in collecting all the required signatures from 
families this year.  

●​ Title I will be hosting an Annual Planning Meeting during Open House at 6pm 
this year to try and generate more family engagement.   

Marcus Cornelius 
6-12 Principal 

●​ The Tier 2 and Tier 3 Character Strong training went well.  We learned a lot 
about where we are as a building and where our focus should be moving.  
With our current set up at the middle and high school we are going to focus on 
strengthening the fidelity of our Tier 1 instruction along with rolling out Tier 2 
instruction for 3-4 groups in Trimester 1 and 2 and then working to include and 
incorporate Tier 3 by the end of Trimester 2 through the end of the school year. 
We are meeting again (Ms. Stauty, Mrs. Anderson) to discuss teachers and 
how to roll out this training for teachers and staff involved. 

●​ Two senior parking spots have been started!   
●​ Mrs. Metrillo is waiting for one more thing before she can leave and anticipates 

being here the last week of August!  
●​ We worked as an admin team to clean up our shared drive!  This may sound 

like a small task but it took a bit to do.  Our goal here is to ensure all staff have 
a spot to put their work for all to see.  This aligns with our district goal of 
curriculum mapping.  

●​ Alumni Run is on the 23rd and the awards are looking great! 

Jada Anderson 
Pupil Services 
Director 

●​ Attended the WI Literacy Collective at CESA 11 where we were able to 
network with our school districts, meet with a representative from DPI, and 
collaborate as a Frederic team around ACT 20 topics.  

●​ The admin team along with school counselors completed a three day 
Character Strong Tier II & III Training. This training focused on creating 
systematic approaches to Social/Emotional learning for students, especially 
those that may require specific skill building and intensive interventions.  

●​ Finalized the RTI and data check processes through our assessment calendar, 
and shared out with staff.  



 


